TipEirTsS

Food $€rvice

1. WAIVER: FREE MEALS for all students will be ending in June of this
year. All school meals beginning September 2022 will be charged at the
2022-2023 established rate unless you have an approved free and reduced
application on file for the prior year or have a new application approved for

free and reduced meals prior to the carryover end date (explained below.)

2. Free and Reduced carryover grace period to submit a new application for
approval will be through 10/17/22. Anyone who does not submit a new
application for the 2022-2023 school year or show up on any state report
prior to 10/17/22 will automatically move into a paid status on 10/18/22.
We tend to experience delays from Health and Humans Services at the
beginning of the year. If you apply with a case # for SNAP, TANF, or FDPIR
please be sure to circle which program applies to your case #. Please note
that NH Health Care case #’s do not qualify for free and reduced lunches; in
this case please fill out an application based on your household size and
income. Only one application should be submitted per household, all
students can be listed on the same application regardless of what school they
are attending. If you would like to check your status come the end of
September feel free to e-mail foodservice@sau26.org to see if a new
application is required. If you think you may qualify for free and reduced
meals it would be advisable to submit one as soon as possible this year to get
you through the 30-day carryover at the beginning of the next school year.

3. KITCHEN WORKERS NEEDED: Great part time work during the school day
that follows the school calendar. Most shifts are 4 hours. You can apply
online at the district website. Subs also needed for even more flexibility.
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